Subject: Request to change in Identification.

Dear Regulatory Authority,

This Change of Identification request applies for a new FCC ID: as estabiished in
47CFR 2.933(b) for a currently approved device. This application by Topcon Positioning
Systems, Inc. will establish a new FCC ID: WR4-TPSWT41under Topcon Positioning
Systems, Inc. grantee code WR4 for purpose of marketing. The original grant o
BiueGiga Technologies Inc. will remain in effect.

Per 2.933(b)

1. The original identification is QOQWT41

2. The original grant datg is 03/18/2011 and 05/15/2013

3. The equipment is electrically identical. Oniy the model name, trade name, and
FCC ID number are different.

4. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device.
5. Exterior photographs are included in this application.

Sincerely,

Ferdinand Riodique

Compliance Engineer

Topcon Positioning Systems, Inc.
7400 National Drive

Livermore CA 94551



